
 

 

November 25, 2024 

 

The Callaway County Commission visited Cheri Meadows property and do not agree with the Grain Belt express line 
going over that section of her property and believe it should be moved just south of her property to avoid such a small 
piece of property. 

The Callaway County Commission previously met with representatives from Grain Belt but didn’t learn about the route 
until around the same time Cheri Meadows learned the route and will meet with a Grain Belt representative for the 
second time at some point in the beginning of December. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 
Presiding Commissioner 

 


